

MEMORANDUM

To: Superintendents and Principals

From: Jason Bailey, Senior eLearning Strategist, jbailey@doe.in.gov

Date: October 9, 2018

Subject: Summer of eLearning - Conference Grants

The 2019 Summer of eLearning grant application is open now through October 26th. Last year these grants supported 19 eLearning conferences around our state, providing opportunities for more than 8,000 Indiana educators to learn about teaching and learning in technology-rich environments. Next summer, these conferences will offer even more opportunities to connect with innovative pedagogy related to STEM and computer science. Learn more, and apply to host a world-class professional learning opportunity in your district:

https://www.doe.in.gov/elearning/summer-elearning-grant-application